
   

 

  Donations can be sent to PO Box 14013, Lansing, MI 48901 (517)482-5856 

HIRING NEED 
Deanna Arnett, Executive Director

 

Hannah’s house is currently 

hiring for two positions (see job 

postings).  We are in dire need 

of filling these positions.   

I have worked with women 

in need for 20 years.  It 

has been a blessing 

to be able to use my 

skills to assist in 

guiding them 

through crisis.  I have 

also served as a 

youth leader in my 

church.  It is here that I 

had the opportunity to share 

the word and my personal 

testimony to help teenagers to 

be guided in the right direction.  

But at Hannah’s House, it is 

different.  One of the greatest 

rewards of working at Hannah’s 

House is the ability to serve the 

community and to have the 

freedom to offer hope and 

guidance through sharing the 

love of Jesus Christ; all at one 

time.     

Current House Manager, 

Sharon Matthews states “I’ve  

 

 

worked for Hannah’s House 

since February 2017.  It’s 

rewarding to assist and 

provide guidance to our 

residents during their 

pregnancies and 

with their 

newborns.  We 

provide them 

with a Christian, 

loving, family 

environment.  

This is such a 

crucial time, as 

we ensure that their basic 

and essential needs are met, 

as they prepare to be self-

sufficient.  Also, it’s a blessing 

to help needy families within 

the community with clothing 

for their infants and toddlers, 

and to provide resources for 

those with dire essential 

needs.” 

Please spread the word 
and join us in prayer in our 
efforts to fill these vital 
positions at Hannah’s House. 

 

 

DECEMBER 2017 

HANNAH’S HOUSE OF LANSING  

 
JOB POSTINGS 

 

Hannah’s House is ministerial in 
nature, not high-paying, so it would be 
helpful if candidates are looking to do 
ministry or mission work. 
 
House Managers 
We are hiring for two house manager 
positions.  Both positions are required 
to work overnight in 48-hour shifts.  
One position will be from Mondays at 
6pm to Wednesdays at 6pm and the 
other position is from 6pm on 
Wednesdays to 6pm on Fridays. 
 
The preferred candidate will be a 
mature Christian woman who can act as 
a mentor and liaison to the women who 
live at Hannah's House. 

 
Job Type: Part-time        

 
For a more detailed job description 

and to download our application visit 
www.hannahshouselansing.org 

 
To apply send job application, cover 

letter and resume to 
www.hannahshouselaninsg@gmail.com 

 

 

 

http://www.hannahshouselansing.org/
http://www.hannahshouselaninsg@gmail.com


 
December 2017 

 

Resident life 
Hannah’s House had four babies born this fall!  
Three of our mothers and babies have since secured 
housing and have moved into their new homes.  We 
are now accepting applications for two open beds.  
Welcome new mother Joyce. 
 
Joyce entered Hannah’s House on November 20th 
and is due on April 19th.  She is currently working at 
McDonald’s. 
 
Jenny gave birth to baby “S” on September 23rd. She 
has completed parenting classes and financial 
empowerment classes through Cristo Rey.  She also 
attends counseling at the Women’s Center, and is 
attending a parent stress program.  After maternity 
leave, she will begin employment at Dean 
Transportation. Congratulations! 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
  
 

 
 
 

     

                                          

 

 

 

facebook.com/hannahshouselansing         @HannahsLansing             hannahshouselansing 

WE PROVIDE MORE THAN SHELTER TO EXPECTANT MOTHERS.  

WE PROVIDE A FUTURE. 

   Special Thanks! 
 

    Shared Pregnancy 

Church in the City 

Eastern Key Club 

St. Michael Parish 

Van Fox Management 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ONGOING NEEDS 

Formula 

Diapers 

Wipes 

Bottles 

Ethnic Shampoo (Olive Oil is a great brand!) 

Soft Cover Bibles for Women 

Journals 

Laundry Detergent (unscented) 

Dish Soap 

Printer Paper 

 

Thank you and God bless! 


